
From: bob.plaag@juno.com
To: City Council
Subject: V/C Ration Limit on Collector Arterials.
Date: Monday, June 15, 2015 12:22:12 PM

Dear Councilmembers,
 
As a resident of Richmond Beach, I am concerned about maintaining livable neighborhoods. 
 For this reason, please vote to approve Comprehensive Plan Docket item 1, directing City staff
 to investigate setting a v/c ratio limit on collector arterials.
 
Thank you very much,
 
Robert E. Plaag
1630 NW 198th St
Shoreline WA 98177
206-817-4604
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